## New Parent/Guardian Survey

Was our staff courteous, informative, and professional on your first visit and/or through phone contact?
Did the enrollment package include all the information you needed for your child's first day?
Do you have any suggestions on how we can improve our enrollment process?
Were you given a tour of our facility? What were your first impressions?
What about our program enticed you to enroll your child?
Do you believe that our program is meeting the needs of your child? (If not, please elaborate.)
Was the information contained in the Parent Handbook clear?
How did you hear about St. Mary's Sunshine Center? (check one)    friend   website   phone book   advertisement   sign   other

Other comments or suggestions

Please return this to the front desk.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to schedule an appointment with your child's teacher or the Director.

Thank you!